
SA Power Networks is preparing for flooding along the River Murray which is expected to
impact electricity supply to low-lying properties and infrastructure. There is a significant
safety risk posed by electrical assets in floodwaters.

We have been making urgent assessments around the potential impact on customers and
infrastructure of floods up to anticipated daily flow levels of 175GL for the first peak and have
followed SES modelling for any subsequent peaks. 

We are currently assessing electricity infrastructure at risk, based on latest official flood
predictions. Some of our infrastructure is already standing in floodwaters on floodplains
beyond the banks of the river. Electricity supply will almost certainly be disconnected to some
flooded areas as the flood surge moves down the river over coming weeks. 

Disconnections may involve isolated shacks or multiple properties in low-lying areas. We will
also monitor any impact on the higher voltage parts of our network that may be at risk.

Scan the below QR codes for quick access to information and updates.

SMS updates

River Murray 
flooding and your electricity supply

For more information on our Murray flood response, please visit:
sapowernetworks.com.au/murray-flood-2022

For emergency disconnections 13 13 66
For General Enquiries 13 12 61

Safety advice What can you do
We will communicate directly with
customers affected. Subscribe to
our free sms/email service.   

There is a real potential risk to the
community from electric shock or
other issues associated with our
infrastructure in flood waters. 

Information on what you can do to
prepare your home or property in
case of flooding.     

sapowernetworks.co/SMSservice sapowernetworks.co/SafetyAdvice sapowernetworks.co/WhatToDo

https://sapowernetworks.co/SMSservice
https://sapowernetworks.co/SafetyAdvice
https://sapowernetworks.co/WhatToDo

